Closure of the Leadership Ladder
From May 2023 Leadership, Performance and Culture will be introducing a revised package of learning products and services for managers and leaders that will replace the Leadership Ladder.  The new products and services are designed to meet the everyday challenges and the long-term growth ambitions of aspiring, new and experienced leaders, and managers.
The site hosting the leadership ladder closed on 14th May 2023.  After this date, completion records will be transferred to ESR.
We will be publishing a further announcement to launch the new products and services soon.
Please contact HRDirect@nhsbt.nhs.uk should you have any questions.
Frequently Asked Questions:
Q: 	Will there be a record of my completion of the Leadership Ladder?
A: 	Yes, we will be transferring you completion status to your ESR record
Q: 	Having completed one or two levels what if I want to complete the third and final level, how can I do that?
A: 	After the 14th May 2023 that will not be possible, we would encourage you to explore the new programmes that are coming and utilise initiatives such as Open House to build your Continuing Professional Development as a Leader and Manager.
Q. 	What if I want to access the materials I have already used?
A. 	We have retained the learning materials for your reference if you were unable to complete before 14th March 2023.
Q.	How do I report that I have completed the Leadership Ladder?
A.	Leadership Ladder Reporting tool - Managers should report completion of a level of the ladder for their direct reports via this reporting tool which will be open until 31st July 2023.

